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April Monthly Meeting
The next regular scheduled monthly meeting will be Tuesday, April 8, 2008 at 7:00 p.m. at Oak Ridge
Restaurant.

Pot Luck Dinner
The “Pot Luck” dinner/meeting was held on March 15, 2008 at the Yantis Community Building. Thanks to
everyone for the wonderful food dishes and the great fellowship.

Reciprocal Membership
Our association is now a reciprocal member to the Lake Fork Area Chamber of Commerce.

The Lake Fork Area Chamber of Commerce is currently accepting pictures from members for their new
brochure. If you have a picture and would like to submit it, please forward to Micheal Rogge by March 31, 2008.
There will be five pictures selected and the winners will receive a dinner for two at a Lake Fork Area Restaurant
of their choice.

PAA Tournament

The Toyota Bass Classic is scheduled for April 18, 19 and 20, 2008. If you are interested in volunteering to
work in the booth or on the live release boat you are asked to contact Micheal Rogge by e-mail or telephone
prior to April 8, 2008 so a list of volunteers and schedules can be developed.

Road Clean Up
The road clean up scheduled for March 16, 2008 was postponed due to wet weather conditions and will be
rescheduled at a later date.

Live Release Boat

The live release boat was used on March 15, 2008 for the Irving Bass Club tournament. The new oxygen
system worked very well, maintaining the appropriate oxygen level with approximately 110 fish in the tank. The
Texas Parks and Wildlife is excited about the installation of the new system as the live release boat will be used
all three days of the PAA tournament.

Live Release Boat Schedule

0 March 29, 2008 — Media (Super Team) Tournament will be held at the Minnow Bucket. Bruce Allen will be
the driver and captain of the boat, Melvin Travnichek will work with Bruce

0 April 5, 2008 — Texas Trails Tournament will be held at Oak Ridge Resort. Sam Scroggins will be the driver
and captain of the boat, Melvin Travnichek and Micheal Rogge with work with Sam.

Committee Volunteer Sign Up Sheets

If you would like to volunteer to serve on and/or help with any committee within our association sign up sheets
will be available at our monthly meetings. The purpose of this information is to allow a committee chairperson to
contact members who are interested in helping.

Brian Loggins
It is with sadness we inform you that Brian passed away on Monday, March 17, 2008. He was a fishing guide
on Lake Fork. Please keep his family in your thoughts and prayers.



